
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr H Makin    
2 Drewell Road 
Liverpool 
L18 8AT 
 
 
20th May 2016        
 
 
Dear Mr Makin   
 
 
With reference to the Beech tree in the rear garden of your property I recommend the 
following works in order let light into the rear garden area.                       
 
A lower branch extending to the west over Drewell Road should be pruned back to a 
small branch as indicated on the appended photograph. The reason for leaving a stub 
and small branch is to allow the stub to function and take away the potential for decay 
to enter the main stem which is a possibility if the branch is pruned back to this point.  
 
There is scope for very light thinning of the tree, however not all internal growth should 
be removed only those branches crossing or rubbing against one another. The 
opportunity to remove the severed Ivy should also be taken at this time.  
 
I have also attached a location plan for the Tree Preservation Order application. 
 
I trust these works are acceptable to the local authority and if they require further 
information, please advise them to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
A L Smith M Arb CEnv MICFor F Arbor A 
 
Chartered Arboriculturist  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

Location Plan of T1 
 
 



 
 

Suggested Pruning Line 
 



 
 

Branch to be removed highlighted 


